
RIDGEFIELD POLICE COMMISSION  
    
 

Date: January 4, 2017 
 
To:  Barbara Serfilippi, Town Clerk  
  Ridgefield Town Hall 
  400 Main Street 
  Ridgefield, Ct  06877 
 
From: Joseph Savino, Chairman 
  Ridgefield Police Commission 
 
re:  Police Commission Meeting Location Change 
 

 
 
As Chairman of the Ridgefield Police Commission, I am notifying 
your office that there will be a change in the location of the Police 
Commission meeting: 
     

Original Location:   Monday, January 9, 2017 at 6:00pm  
  Police Headquarters     

 
New Location:    Monday, January 9, 2017 at 6:00pm 

  Town Hall, Large Conference Room    
 
 
Please post this notice in the proper location. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Joseph Savino, Chairman 
Ridgefield Police Commission 


